
Failure to present documents for federally mandated 
REAL ID has resulted in the recall of your driver’s 
license. The law enforcement personnel that has 
collected your product is required to send it back to the 
Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle 
Administration. While you will retain your driving 
privilege, the license is invalid and must be destroyed. 
To correct this action and obtain a new product, MDOT 
MVA requires you provide REAL ID documents to your 
nearest branch office as soon as possible. You do not 
need an appointment to obtain your new product, but 
making one guarantees you to be seen in 15 minutes. 
There is a $20 duplicate license fee.

What is REAL ID?
REAL ID is federal legislation created in the wake of 
the September 11th terrorist attacks to establish 
security standards for all state driver’s license and ID 
cards nationwide.

What do I need to bring with me to MDOT MVA?
•    One proof of age and identity
•    One proof of social security
•    Two proofs of residency 

DRIVER’S LICENSE RECALL
REAL ID

BECOME REAL ID COMPLIANT

Collect federal REAL ID documents and make an 
appointment: www.mva.maryland.gov/odg 
Questions about the recall of your driver’s license 
or ID card? Contact us at 410-768-7000.

Date:

Issued To:

Police Dept. Name: 

Case Number:

Officer Name/ID: 

This card confirms that your driver's license has been 
confiscated by law enforcement for REAL ID noncompliance. 

RECEIPT OF RECALLED DRIVER’S LICENSE


